By Liv Rickman at 1:45 pm, May 14, 2024

RECEIVED ]

Liv Rickman

From: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>
Sent: 14 May 2024 13:37

To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)

Subject: RE: P/24/033/FUL: Cowrie Cottage, Middle Town, St Martin's, Isles of Scilly

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password
details if requested.

Hi Liv,

Thank you for the clarification. As not connecting to the public asset SWW have no comments or concerns

Thanks
Helen
Helen Steed
Pre Development Lead
E' 01392 443616

01392 442836

Peninsula House, Rydon Lane, Exeter EX2 7HR
southwestwater.co.uk
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Classification: BUSINESS

From: Liv Rickman <Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 1:08 PM

To: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>
Subject: RE: P/24/033/FUL: Cowrie Cottage, Middle Town, St Martin's, Isles of Scilly

Hi Helen,
See below confirmation.


Olivia.Rickman
Received


Hi Liv
Mo | won't be connecting to water.
Thanks for checking.

All the best Ella

Kind Regards,
Liv Rickman
Assistant: Planning & Development Management

Please note that | work remotely however phonecalls do come through to our computer system. If your call is
unanswered, voicemails will be acknowledged and calls returned as necessary. If you do have a planning enquiry
then it is best to put this in writing, ideally by email to planning@scilly.gov.uk as there is a delay in the processing
of post.

Council of the Isles of Scilly, Town Hall, The Parade, St Mary's, Isles of Scilly, TR21 OLW
Direct Line: 01720 424436 Planning Team: 01720 424455
Email: Olivia.Rickman@scilly.gov.uk | planning@scilly.gov.uk |

Please think before you print
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Classification: BUSINESS

From: Developer Services Planning <DeveloperServicesPlanning@southwestwater.co.uk>
Sent: 13 May 2024 15:58

To: Planning (Isles of Scilly) <planning@scilly.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: P/24/033/FUL: Cowrie Cottage, Middle Town, St Martin's, Isles of Scilly

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password
details if requested.

Hi Liv,

From the application it doesn’t not read that they are looking to connect to the public network so South West Water
have no comments to add.

If in fact they are looking to connect to the public water network we will need to re-review

Thanks
Helen



